SCOTT, MURPHY & DANIEL



PRECISION ERECTORS
P O BOX 559
Key Village Office Park
Russell Springs, KY 42642

Dear Wayne:

Our schedules seem to be so busy that often we fail to take time to thank those who make our business a success. I wanted to say "thanks" to you, Dale, and the Precision Erection Team for a job well done on the past three projects (Stupp Bridge, F.P. International, and Consolidated Electrical) we have successfully completed.

Due to Precision's hard work, dedication to schedule dates, and attention to quality, all of these projects were completed on time and within budget. It is truly a pleasure working with you and the Precision Team. Your expertise and experience has been a valuable asset for Scott, Murphy & Daniel.

We look forward to working with you again in the near future.

Sincerely,

SCOTT, MURPHY & DANIEL, LLC

Frankie Sewell, Vice President

FS:cag Copy: File